Republic of the Philippines
Cordillera Administrative Region
Department of Education
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE- IFUGAQ
Lagawe, lfugao

OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. |28 s. 2018

To : All EPS, PSDS, Elementary and Secondary School Heads
This Division

From GRIXB, BUYA-AO
3¢ Division Superintendent

Subject :  Evaluation of Leaming Resources
Date : June 19, 2018

1. The 22018 quarterly evaluation of developed LRs is scheduled on July 4-5, 2018 at the Ammungan
Hall, SDO, Iugao at 8:30A.M.

2. PSDSs and School Heads are requested to inform their teachers concerned to submit their LRs on/or
before July 2, 2018 for inclusion in the evaluation.

3. The LRs to be included in the evaluation must have been evaluated by the School LR Committee
chaired by the School Head using forms A,B, and C. Contextualized LRs must be certified by the
Council of Elders.

4. The LRs that were evaluated in the first 2018 quarterly evaluation must be returned to the LRMDC as
soon as possible for the approval of the Schools Division Superintendent.

5. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is enjoined.




